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th
 December 2008 

 

BY: Councillor Andrew Morgan, Cabinet Member for Transport and 

Customer Care: 
 
 
 
Cabinet was updated yesterday by the Group Director for Corporate Services on the 
current status of the Council’s investigation into Home to School Transport initiated by the 
Leader of the Council and I, in September. 
 
The report is currently being considered by the Council’s Chief Executive and the findings 
will be reported to Cabinet at its next meeting on 26 January. 
 
Following this meeting, again in line with the undertaking made by the Leader and I, the 
report will then proceed immediately into the Scrutiny process for full consideration by 
Members. 
 
I will make a fuller statement to Council for the benefit of Members after the report and 
findings have been considered by Cabinet and Scrutiny. 


